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Save the Date! 
Thursday  

20th September 2012 
Year 12 Ekuba  

Farewell Dinner 
More details to follow 

 
 

KHS 
Athletics Carnival 

Tuesday 22nd May 2012 

Sydney Academy of Sports, 
Wakehurst Parkway, Narrabeen 

For more details, see Page 3 

 

Killara Brings Home the Trophy! 
The annual clash of the North Shore school bands, hosted by the 
Chatswood RSL, was held at Chatswood High School last Saturday night, 
12th May. 

Turramurra, Killarney Heights, Ku-ring-gai, St Ives, Chatswood and Killara 
High Schools battled it out with three of their best performers. 

Killara’s Concert Band 1, Stage Band 1 and Yujin Son (Year 12) 
performed and were awarded equal first with Chatswood, breaking 
Chatswood High School’s winning streak for the first time in four years. 

Congratulations to all students and conductors, Darren Jones and Bob 
Coassin for a very satisfying victory. 
Jacqueline Berry, PAE Coordinator 

Year 9 Camp 
As clichéd as it sounds, Year 9 camp has been one of the most rewarding 
experiences during my time at school and I know the great majority of 
Year 9 agrees! 

Some students were dreading this 
day, especially when the teachers 
explained what was planned for 
us. We had heard the less than 
enjoyable description of some of 
our activities like MUD WORLD, 
abseiling and raft building.  After 
weeks of chatter and planning, 
the day had finally arrived and 
one early Monday morning, the 
234 of us ventured out to Morisset!  

We arrived and were greeted by our camp instructors who were lots of 
fun.  From then on, we were separated into cabins. We all certainly 
enjoyed our stay there and after the initial challenge of new surroundings 
and the cold we overcame and were fairly happy with our circumstances. 

We reconvened after the initial 
briefing and were sent to our first 
activity which for some was mud 
world or abseiling (etc) and for me 
was raft building. Raft building was 
basically a joke for my group as 
our raft fell apart (Charlie and I 
were the ones who discovered this 
when we capsized and swam for 
our lives in the creek) whilst the 
competing teams laughed at us.  

We all joined each other again and had dinner. Afterwards when 
everyone was excused, the boys walked calmly to their cabins to get 
ready for the disco, whilst the girls were manically running in and out of 
their cabins looking for clothes, makeup, shoes and straighteners!  

Continued P.2 

Thursday,  
17th May 2012 

Volume 22 Issue 7 
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Calendar 
May 2012 

17 - Music and Drama (MAD) Festival 
(Matinee and Evening) 

-  Naplan – Yrs 7 and 9  

18 - Yr 12 SRE Seminar – P1 – Hall 
Yr 11 SRE Seminar – P2 – Hall 

19 - Performing Arts Ensemble 
Workshop – Studio 1 (2 days) 

21 - Zone Cross Country Carnival 

 - Sydney Writers’ Festival – Yr 12 
English Ext 2 and Yr 11 English Ext 1 

 - Computer Skills Competition 

22 - School Athletics Carnival, Narrabeen 
Sports Academy 

23 - Yr 11 “U Turn the Wheel” RYDA 
Program at HART Driver Training 
Centre 

 - Yr 12 Biology Excursion – Museum 
of Human Disease 

24 - Yr 12 Biology Excursion – Museum 
of Human Disease 

 - Yr 12 Economics Day – PLC Pymble 

25 - Yr 11 PDHPE Excursion, Penrith 
White Water Rafting 

 - Prefect Mufti-Day 

28 - Yr 10 Geography Incursion – Sea of 
Hands 

 - Yr 4 Gifted & Talented Students 
Visual Arts Program 

29 - Yr 8 girls incursion - welfare 
program – KYDS – Theatre/Hall 

 - Yr 7 Visual Art Excursion – NSW Art 
Gallery – Archibald Prize – Classes 
LIST 

31 - Yr 7 Visual Art Excursion – NSW Art 
Gallery – Archibald Prize – Classes 
NOVE 

June 2012 
1 - Arts Council Mufti Day/Dance 

Competition 

 - Yr 9 Commerce Market Day (lunch 
time) 

3 - P&C Grounds Working Bee – 8.15am 

5 - HSC & Stage 5 Course Information 
Evening for parents 

 - Yr 9 Science Competition 

 - Yr 11 Study Skills 

7 - Yr 8 Science Competition 

 - Yr 7 Science Competition 

8 - Yr 10 Science Competition 

 - Yr 8 German Excursion to 
Lowenbrau Keller 

The strobe lights and music ‘went off’ as many said and everyone was 
sweating and dancing. Hovering over the dance floor I saw quite a wide 
spectrum of dance talent from Zi Hang’s Michael Jackson skills to Lily and 
Clayton’s ‘krumping’ skills then to the gabbering skills of the notorious ‘KB’ 
of Year 9 including Nik Pavkovic, Kieran Pain, Kieren Young, Jono Bank, 
Greg Hamman and James Andreaou who also dressed in their most 
dazzling attire. As a whole I think everyone enjoyed their night and 
surprisingly there were no dance-related injuries.  

The next day my group went sailing and kayaking, after lots of water in 
eyes and paddles/sail knocks to the head, we all eventually got the swing 
of it. I’m sure all the other groups had plenty of fun….  

 Our final night was 
extremely entertaining as 
we played COMMANDO, 
a game in which the 
objective was to sneak 
through a forest and 
rescue hostages without 
getting caught by 
teachers, who were 
hiding in the bushes 
armed with torches. 
Applying our skills in 

stealth and stability we all ventured through the forest in small teams, 
some unfortunately getting caught, others crawling on the floor with 
intent… At some point I think everyone got lost. Once we re-gathered and 
walked back to camp, the instructors treated us with a fire show which 
was quite astonishing (fire was breathed, bats on fire were thrown).  

The next day our time was cut short half a day. It was really sad to leave 
our instructors behind as we had all felt we had really gotten along with 
them (not to mention the secret obsession that the girls had with Vinnie). 
It was upsetting but we said our goodbyes and thank-yous and made our 
way back home to Sydney.  

Camp turned out to be so much fun! Thanks to all the teachers who took 
us, it was definitely a camp to remember!  
Donna Zoljalali, Year 9 

Did You Know . . . ? 
Eric Fan (Year 12 2011) was successful in gaining a place into the 
prestigious Bachelor of Information Technology Co-operative Scholarship 
Program for 2012 with the University of Technology Sydney. 

National Year of Reading 2012 
The National Year of Reading is an ambitious campaign to help turn 
Australia into a national of readers by supporting a universal appreciation 
of the benefits of reading and promoting the idea of a reading culture in 
every home, school and community. 

There is a competition for older students between 12-18 years of age, 
called "Read this!".  It asks young people to nominate the book they think 
their peers should read during 2012. Their nomination can be in the form 
of a book trailer, picture, video, song - any creative response will be 
considered for one of the top prizes. The competition is being run by the 
Centre for Youth Literature (www.insideadog.com.au) and Spine Out 
(www.spineout.com.au). 

Access the whole school calendar on the website as follows: 
http://10.42.180.20/webcal/calendar/4 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=e63f43755877484fa9a786f907eabf9d&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.insideadog.com.au%2f
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=e63f43755877484fa9a786f907eabf9d&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.spineout.com.au%2f
http://10.42.180.20/webcal/calendar/4
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Higher School Certificate and Stage 5 Course Information Meetings  
for Parents of Years 8 and 10 Students 
The time for Year 8 and Year 10 course selections 
for 2013 is upon us.  

Information sessions for parents of students in Year 
8 and 10 will be held on: 

Tuesday 5th June 2012 in the Kerrabee Theatre 
Year 8 at 6pm and Year 10 at 6.45pm 

In order to provide students and parents with 
comprehensive information to assist in making 
decisions about programs of study for Year 9 and 
Year 11 2013, special booklets are being prepared 
and will be distributed to students in Week 6, prior to 
the information evening. 

These booklets contain a wealth of general 
information about Higher School Certificate and 
Stage 5 course requirements as well as a range of 
programs of study and details about all subjects on 
offer to students. Killara High School is able to offer 
students a very broad range of courses for both the 
Higher School Certificate and Stage 5.   

The meetings on Tuesday 5th June will provide 
parents and students with further details about NSW 
Board of Studies requirements for the awards of the 

Record of School Achievement and Higher School 
Certificate in 2014. All faculties will have 
representatives available at the evening meeting to 
provide additional information about courses and 
answers to questions you might have. 

Students are asked to choose their courses carefully 
in consultation with parents and teachers. Year 8 
students choose three electives to study in Year 9 
and Year 10 students choose 10 units (most 
subjects are equal to 2 units) in addition to the 
compulsory 2 units of English. Students are always 
advised to make their choices based on their 
interests and talents. 

For Year 10, all students will be interviewed by their 
Year Advisers and the Careers Adviser prior to 
finalising their course selections for their senior 
program of study. Killara High School provides a 
rigorous consultation process to ensure all students 
make choices that will best suit their individual needs. 

Both Year 8 and Year 10 students will be required to 
return their selection forms before the end of Term 2. 
Liz Diprose, Carla Marchesin and Judith Paszek, 
Deputy Principals 

2012 Killara High School Athletics Carnival 
It’s come that time again where we get to witness 
our students excel in track and field events.  

The Killara High School Annual Athletics Carnival 
will be held on Tuesday 22nd May 2012. The details 
are as follows:  

Venue: Sydney Academy of Sports, Wakehurst 
Parkway, Narrabeen. 

Travel: To and from the venue by bus. Two buses 
will leave the school at 8.45am with the remainder 
leaving at 9.00am and returning to school in time for 
the normal school bus departures.  

Students wishing to enter the first events - 12 
years boys and girls and the 13 years girls 
Hurdles along with the 17 years 1500m should 
catch one of the 8.45am buses. 

Dress:  PE uniform or their house colours. 
Doongara – Blue, Mundara – Green, Caringa – 
Yellow, Kimba - Red (more colour the better) 

All competitors will need a student ID number to 
compete in events. These will be posted up in the 
PDHPE notice board in C Block and also students 
can receive their student IDs on the day also.  

A canteen will operate selling a variety of food and 
drinks, however, it is advisable to bring your own 
food and drink as facilities may be limited. There is 
limited shade; therefore a hat and sunscreen are 
essential items. 
See you there!! 
PDHPE Faculty 

Open Boys Soccer through to Round 4!! 
On Monday 7th May, Killara's Open Boys’ Soccer 
team competed in the third round of the Combined 
High Schools (CHS) Open Boys Soccer Knockout 
competition against Homebush Boys’ High School. 
Boys met at Mason Park very early for a 10am start. 
Both teams started the game very slowly, but a great 
finish by Ryan Peterson put Killara 1-0 up. 
Homebush equalised immediately and the lead 
changed several times up until half-time when both 
teams were locked at 3-3 with goals to Anthony 
Kalik (Year 9) and Alex Mura (Year 11). 

The second half started very slowly like the first with 
both teams playing as if in a game of chess.  Neither 
team took any risks until Ryan Peterson (Year 10) 
seized an opportunity that was provided with an 
excellent strike to give Killara the lead. The score 
didn’t change and Killara won the game 4-3 and the 
team is now scheduled to face Freshwater High 
School on Koola Park. 
Goran Petkovski, Rel Head Teacher PDHPE 
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Alice Webb 
What is on your Jersey? 
In Wonderland 
What Harry Potter house would you be in? 
Gryffindor, “Never been bad enough for Slytherin” 
What is your favourite vegetable? 
Not tomato, that’s a fruit  
What is an interesting fact? 
I’m a twin, shout out to Elliot Webb! 
Word analysis, first thing you think of- Bunny 
Monty python, fluffy 

Nick Peterson 
What is on your Jersey? 
Nic Lovin 
What is your favourite colour? 
Orange 
What is a hobby/ interest? 
Computer games, French movies and seeing 
friends 
What is a best/ proudest moment? 
When I passed Mr Uma’s extension maths test! 
Word analysis, first thing you think of- Flower 
Beautiful. 

Ninah Kopel 
What is on your Jersey? 
I am Calm 
What is an embarrassing moment? 
When I used to think that the storm drains in the 
school were squashed pies  
What is your favourite fruit? 
Watermelon 
What is one of your favourite movies? 
Harry Potter 7.1 
Word analysis, first thing you think of- Up 
Balloon 

Esteban Mora 
What is on your Jersey? 
İFiestaban! 
What is your best moment in high school? 
Winning the talent show last year 
What is your favourite music? 
City and colour 
What your favourite fruit?  
Mangos 
Word analysis, first thing you think of- Car 
Crash 

Get to Know Your Prefects 

Toastmasters 
While most of the school enjoyed a day off on the 
school development day at the beginning of this term, 
the Prefects were already back at school and 
commencing an intense two day public speaking 
course. The Program we participated in was run by 
‘Toastmasters’, an internationally recognised non-
profit organisation that specialises in leadership and 
speaking training.  

Over two days our tutors had us presenting 
numerous impromptu speeches, and one prepared 
speech which we had to write overnight. While at 
first we were all shocked at having to stand up and 
speak for a minute on a topic as obscure as “The 
day I got lost in a supermarket”, we got the hang of it 
very quickly.  

With our tutor advising us not to let truth get in the 
way of a good speech, we were soon listening to a 
recount of the time someone single handedly fought 
off hundreds of alligators, or about the time someone 

else got stuck in their supermarket’s  freezer 
overnight. But don’t worry too much!  Apparently, 
spending a night with as much ice-cream as one can 
eat isn’t entirely bad!  

One of the things we found most interesting was that 
in receiving a message from someone speaking only 
7% of the information we receive comes from the 
actual words being said. Another 23% comes from 
voice. It’s body language, however, that we rely on 
most to communicate, with hand gestures and 
physicality delivering 70% of the message. This did 
however give us a bit of reassurance when it came 
to writing our prepared speeches. Having one night 
for a five minute speech was a bit daunting, but with 
only 7% of our message coming from what we were 
going to say anyway, it took a bit of pressure off!  

As it turned out we really didn’t need to be worried, 
as we all managed to come up with some pretty 
interesting speeches! Especially memorable ones for 
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me included Alice Webb’s discussion of Pokémon, 
and how the concept of “Ketchum all” applies to real 
life, and Jeremy McNamara’s recount of his 
overseas adventures.  

Over the two days we all learnt a lot about public 
speaking and how to address an audience, but I 
think the best aspect of the two days was learning 
more about each other. There’s nothing quite like 
giving someone five minutes to talk about absolutely 

anything, to find out some interesting stories, fun 
facts and absolutely hilarious anecdotes you’ve 
never heard before! 

All in all it was a very worthwhile experience and we 
encourage all leadership groups to take up the 
opportunity to complete future Toastmasters’ 
courses. 
Ninah Kopel, Prefect, Year 12 

Year 10 "IT Challenge" 

 
At the end of Term 1, a group of Year 10 ICT 
students volunteered their time to teach residents at 
the Waitara Wellness Aged Care Centre how to use 
modern technology including: XBox, Wii and the 
Internet.   

Together with Ms Massey, Lukas White, Cecie 
Corney, Blair Sully, Tal Erkes, Victor So, Claude 
Chen, Ming Han and Mike Tang spent the morning 
working one-on-one and in small groups teaching 
the elderly a range of new skills in computer 
skills and computer games. The students were 
fantastic and showed maturity and patience in 
teaching aspects of technology that their generation 
might take for granted.   

The residents thoroughly enjoyed both the company 
of young people to share their stories with and 
the opportunity to learn new skills.  

 
The Waitara Wellness Centre was extremely grateful 
to the students for volunteering their time and 
knowledge with the elderly residents, as often some 
residents do not get the chance to interact with 
visitors on a regular basis. I know the students got a 
lot out of the experience too!! 
Fionna Massey, CAPA Faculty 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Get Together 

Do you have a child in Year 7 this year? 

Then you are very warmly invited to our Year 7 parents’ Social Night. 

Join us for a great night of chatting, relaxing, and meeting other Year 7 parents. 

Date: Friday 25th May 2012         Time: From 7.00pm  

Place: Greengate Hotel, Pacific Highway, Killara 

RSVP: By Monday 21st May - carol@eklund.com  or call   0414515820 
 
 

mailto:carol@eklund.com
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Netball Report 
On 1st May, ten Killara students travelled to Gosford 
for a Combined High Schools (CHS) netball 
tournament. It was a beautiful sunny day; a great 
day for some netball.  

 
Our first game was against Riverside Girls’ High. We 
started off well, though an early injury dampened the 
girls’ moral for the first quarter. With Annika’s ankle 
iced though, they put their minds back on the game 
and started to improve. With Jackie in the wing 
making some excellent space on court and Teniah in 

the goal circle forcing some excellent holds our team 
started to fight back.  

The second half saw the Killara team rise even more 
to the challenge and start to show Riverside what we 
were made of. Nicole ran the court well in centre, 
while our defense team of Bronte, Anja and Sabina 
proved very strong. Sadly our resurgence was a little 
too late and we ended the game at a loss of 40 – 24.  

Our second game was against Turramurra High 
School. This was an extremely hard game and our 
girls tried very hard. Charlotte made some excellent 
space in the goal circle and Chana passed the ball 
around well in the centre court. Our team tried their 
best but sadly ended up losing this game also.  

The players of the day were Nicole Braun (Year 10) 
and Bronte Carfino (Year 11). Bronte was 
consistently strong and never gave up in defence. 
Nicole played almost everywhere on the court and 
was very strong in every position. Thanks to 
Shannon for her excellent umpiring in both games. 
Josie Tomlinson, English Faculty 

Grounds Working Bee 
Waking up on a beautiful Sunday morning and 
thinking, “It’s gardening day at the school … Do I 
really want to go? There are a million other things I 
could be doing with my precious time”. But is there???   

Make the effort, get out of bed and come along on 
Sunday 3rd June 2012  
commencing at 8.15am 

In a short time, your work can transform a garden 
bed and make a real difference to the “look and feel” 
of our school. You don’t need any experience, just a 
bit of enthusiasm and an hour or two of your time. All 
tools and training provided on the day.  

It is a fun and easy way to contribute to your school 
community and morning tea is provided. 

Four times a year, once each term, 
the Grounds Working Bee is held 
to keep Killara High’s gardens 
looking good. Richard Frith, our 
valiant parent leader, coordinates 
the morning. So put the date in 
your diary NOW and come along 
and meet Richard.  Don’t feel shy and we’re sure 
that you will leave with a smile on your face  !!!  

PS - Remember, it is your child’s school, so they are 
more than welcome too. 

From the Principal’s Mailbag 
On 19th January, Travis Williams (English Faculty) of 
Killara High School led a six hour workshop for 
members of Taronga Zoo’s Youth at the Zoo (YATZ) 
program.  This was prepared and delivered in his 
own time and was completely voluntary, and we 
believed he should be recognised. 

He delivered a workshop regarding Public 
Presentations and the use of Drama techniques to 
improve the information our YATZ can deliver to the 
Zoo visitors and stakeholders, in forums such as 
Keeper Talks and Interpretation. 

We found his conduct, preparation and skills very 
professional.  His manner with the YATZ was 
friendly and welcoming, allowing them to feel safe 
and explore their own skills in public presentation as 

well as extend themselves beyond their comfort 
zones and current skill set. 

We would like to thank Mr Williams for his efforts 
and commitment to conservation and education. 
Paul Maguire, Manager Learning and Experience, 
Taronga Conservation Society Australia and the 
NSW Department of Education and Communities 
 
The Executive and Members of Roseville RSL Sub 
Branch thank you and the school for the marvelous 
support provided for our ANZAC Commemorations 
again this year.  The trumpeters, Alex Harper and 
Alex Batt, were on “top note” and individually added 
much to the occasion. 
Michael Askey, President 
Roseville RSL Sub Branch 
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The new 2012/13 Entertainment Books are here, and they are a great way 
to balance the budget for the new financial year! 
The new 2012 | 2013 Entertainment™ Books are a great way to help you balance the budget while 

doing all the things you love to do! Selling for only $65, you'll receive over $15,000 worth of 
valuable offers you can use right away, valid up until 1 June 2013! And $13 of your Entertainment 

Book purchase goes towards our fund-raising for Killara High School! 
Entertainment™ Books are packed with hundreds of up to 50% off and 2-for-1 offers 

from the best restaurants, cafes, hotel accommodation, attractions and activities.  
In the Sydney North Book you will find offers for: 

Café Lyon 
Terrazza  

Rosies Diner 
El Karim 

Roseville Cinemas  
Greater Union 

McDonalds 
Three Beans 

Subway 
Hoyts 

Woolworths/Caltex 
Petrol 

AND MANY MORE! 

Woolworths 
Metalicus 
Review 
Big W 

Dan Murphy’s 
Sydney Swans 

Manly Sea Eagles 
Daydream Island 

Movie World 

You only need to use your Book twice and it will pay for itself! 
You can also preview the different Editions of the Books at www.entertainmentbook.com.au/flickbook  

BUY YOUR NEW ENTERTAINMENTTM BOOK NOW  
via Killara High’s secure online order page at: https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/2033k26 

Or contact Claire Summers - tim.summers@optusnet.com.au 
 

Student Safety 
We are all concerned for the safety of our children.  
Whilst at school, their safety can more easily be 
managed, but travelling to and from school, students 
need to take care and also to accept some 
responsibility for their own safety. 

Police advice is that students should, wherever 
possible, travel with others.  They should follow 
routines and notify their parents/carers if there is any 
change to these routines such as going to the library, 
visiting friends or leaving school late. 

Most students have mobile phones and if students 
are in a situation where they feel uneasy they should 
contact parents/carers or trusted friends for 
assistance. 

If anything does happen to cause alarm for students 
whilst travelling between home and school, the 
police should be notified as soon as possible.  
Notifying the school also allows us to keep students 
and parents informed of any concerns. 
Judith Paszek, Deputy Principal 

From the Library 
“Libraries have existed for millennia. Their purpose 
has always been focused on knowledge acquisition 
and sharing for the development of society. In the 
21st century, school libraries are re-engineering 
themselves to focus on learning, curriculum and the 
skills needed for 21st century learning”….  [Karen 
Bonanno, Executive Officer, Australian School 
Library Association] 

Book week is coming ~ here are the nominated 
books for the Children’s Book Council Book of 
the Year for older readers ~ 
KHS Lion Library has all these in the library 
collection for borrowing: 
Bauer, Michael Gerard. Ishmael and The Hoops of 
Steel 
Condon, Bill. A Straight Line to my Heart 
Dubosarsky, Ursula. Golden Heart 
Gardner, Scot. The Dead I Know 
McGahan, Andrew. Ship Kings: The Coming of the 
Whirlpool 

Newton, Robert. When We Were Two 

New non-fiction: 
Brode, Douglas. Shakespeare in the Movies: From 
the Silent Era to Shakespeare in Love. 
Colson, Mary. New Zealand. 
De Bottom, Alain. Religion for Atheists 
Dearling, Robert. Stringed Instruments. 
Dominie. Andrew. Food of France. 
Goldsworthy, Andy. Time. 
Grego, Peter. The Great Big Book of Space. 
Pietruza, David. 1960: LBJ vs JFK vs Nixon: The 
Epic Campaign that Forged Three Presidencies. 
Robins, Philip. The Middle East 
Schmemann, Serge. When the Wall Came Down: 
The Berlin Wall and the Fall of Soviet Communism. 
Seiple, Samantha and Seiple, Todd. Mutants, 
Clones, and Killer Corn. 
Solomon, Harvey & Appel, Rich. Book of Days: 70s 
– A Day-by-Day Look at the Pop Culture Moments 
that Made History. 

http://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/flickbook
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/2033k26
mailto:tim.summers@optusnet.com.au
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New fiction: 
Carey, Peter. Oscar and Lucinda. 
Christie, Agatha. The ABC Murders. 
Christie, Agatha. The Big Four 
Kirby, Matthew J. Icefall 
Lamarca, Susan and Macintyre, Pam (editors). 
Things a Map Won’t Show You: Stories from 
Australia & Beyond. 
Marr, Shirley. Preloved. 
Poznanski, Ursula. Erebos. 
Pryor, Michael. 10 Futures. 

Recommended by the Teacher-Librarian: 
Duncan, Susan. The House at Salvation Creek. 
Continuing the story of Susan Duncan’s bestselling 
and much-loved memoir, Salvation Creek, The 
House picks up after Bob and Susan marry. Two 
years later, she moves from her Tin Shed into his 
‘pale yellow house on the high, rough hill’; 
Tarrangaua, built for the iconic Australian Dorothea 
Mackellar. Set against the backdrop of the small, 
close-knit Pittwater community with its colourful and 

quirky history, this novel is about what happens 
when you open the door to life, adventure and love. 
But it’s also about mothers and daughters, as Susan 
confronts her mother’s new frailty and her own role 
in what has always been a difficult relationship. 

McCallum. Fiona. Nowhere Else. 
On the surface, current affairs reporter Nicola 
Harvey has the world at her feet – she’s at the top of 
her profession, part of Australian’s celebrity A-list, 
has a wealthy, successful fiancé and a beautiful 
warehouse conversion in Adelaide. But 
appearances can be deceiving and not all is perfect 
in Nicola’s world. So when her boss offers to send 
her on an extended research trip to investigate the 
effects of the drought, she jumps at the chance to 
indulge in some country-style relaxation. When she 
arrives in the little town of Nowhere Else, nothing is 
as she expected: there’s no spa in town, the locals 
are tight-lipped, and she senses it’s not just the 
drought that is making the town nervous. So why 
has her boss sent her out there?  
Karen Jones and Francie Campbell 
Teacher-Librarians 

Careers Corner 
KPMG’s In-House Cadetship Information 
Sessions 
These will be held on 7th and 12th June from 
4.30pm–6.00pm at KPMG, Level 15, 10 Shelley 
Street, Sydney. Places are limited so RSVPs are 
essential and can be emailed to 
NSWgradrecruit@kpmg.com.au. Parents are 
welcome. 

Scholarship Information  
• First round applications for the UTS Bachelor 
of IT Co-Op Scholarship Program, valued at 
$46,500 over the course of the degree, can now be 
completed online at the university’s Bachelor of IT 
web page. Deadline is 29th June. 

• Participate Film is offering a scholarship 
valued at $10,000 to a Year 12 student who enrols 
in their Feature Film Diploma. Applications, which 
close on 30th May, can be accessed at 
participate.com.au/applications. 
• Karl von Busse is offering scholarships 
valued at $40,000 in graphic, fashion and interior 
design. For further information phone 9261- 1191. 
• UNSW Co-Op Scholarships are aimed at 
high achieving, undergraduate students keen to 
enrol in a range of business, science, built 
environment and engineering courses. They offer 
industry training, leadership and professional 
development and networking opportunities as well 
as $16,750 per annum. Applications are online at 
www.co-op.unsw.edu.au and close on 30th 
September. 

• The Australian Robertson Scholars Program 
provides a unique opportunity for one Australian 
student each year to complete a 4-year 
undergraduate degree at the prestigious Duke 
University and the University of North Carolina with 
most expenses paid. To access application forms 
log on to www.scholarships.unsw.edu.au/robertson. 
• Bedford College, which offers a range of child 
care and business diplomas, will hold its scholarship 
assessments during its Open Day on 15th 
September. 

Moore Stephens 2013 Cadetship Opportunities 
Applications for a cadetship at this mid-tier 
accountancy company which has offices in both the 
CBD and Parramatta, open on Monday 21st May and 
close on Friday 29th June. For further information 
visit www.moorestephens.com.au/careers 

UNSW Scholarship Evening 
Suitable for Year 11 and 12 students and their 
parents, this event, which is scheduled for 
Wednesday 20th June, will showcase UNSW 
scholarships and highlight application criteria, dates 
and processes. For further details and registration 
go to www.whatson.unsw.edu.au 

University of Sydney Year 10 Information 
Evenings 
These forums, which are aimed at helping Year 10 
students and their parents navigate the pathway to 
university, will be held on 6th and 12th June. 
Registrations can be completed on the University of 
Sydney Events website.  

mailto:NSWgradrecruit@kpmg.com.au
http://www.co-op.unsw.edu.au/
http://www.scholarships.unsw.edu.au/robertson
http://www.moorestephens.com.au/careers
http://www.whatson.unsw.edu.au/
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UTS IT Undergraduate Course and Scholarship 
Information Session 
Parents and students are invited to attend this 
information session which will be held on 
Wednesday 13th June at 6pm. Registration is 
essential and can be completed online at the UTS IT 
website. 

Discover Human Movement, Sport and Exercise 
at UTS 
This information session planned for 24th May at the 
UTS Ku-ring-gai Campus, has been tailored to 
students interested in a career in fitness, PDHPE 
teaching or sports management. It will include a 
panel discussion featuring a current UTS sports 
student, a recent graduate and an experienced 
academic. This will be followed by an interactive tour 
of the university’s sport and exercise labs and 
teaching spaces. For more information visit 
www.nmh.uts.edu.au/discover 

UTS Engineering Undergraduate Co-Op 
Scholarship Evening 
Attendees at this event, which will be held on 
Wednesday 27th June, will be given tips on how to 
succeed in scholarship interviews. Current 
engineering students will also be on hand to discuss 
what it is like to study engineering at UTS. To 
register, visit the UTS Undergraduate website.  

UTS International Student Information Day 
Representatives from all UTS faculties will be 
available to discuss study options and enrolment 
procedures with international students on 
Wednesday 23rd May from 11am–2pm at the UTS 
Tower Building in the CBD. 

Notre Dame 2013 Early Offer Program 
Applications for this program, designed to allow high 
achieving Year 12 students the opportunity of 
securing a university offer prior to the final HSC 
examination, are available from the careers office. 
Deadline for submission is 31st August. 

Notre Dame “A Day in the Life of a Nursing 
Student” 
This program will be hosted by the university’s 
Darlinghurst campus on Wednesday 4th July from 
10.30am–1.30pm. RSVP at: sydney@nd.edu.au. 

Australian Government ICT Apprenticeship 
Program 
Applications for this program which targets students 
who are currently completing an HSC, open on 19th 
July and close on 10th August.  
For further information email 
ict_apprenticeship@finance.gov.au 

Australian International Conservatorium of Music 
Open Day 
Performances and master classes by students and 
staff will be part of AICM’s annual open day to be 
held on 19th May at the institute’s campus in Rozelle 
from 10am–2pm. For further information phone 
Alysha Bragil on 9555- 1666. 

NIDA Open Day 
This event which will be held on Saturday 2nd June 
gives students an opportunity to go behind the 
scenes to find out what it is like to study at NIDA. 
Dedicated sessions will introduce NIDA’s new 
degree: Bachelor of Dramatic Art (Staging). 

Hospitality Jobs  
Catalyst Hospitality which manages a range of large 
venues, has a range of jobs on offer from apprentice 
chefs to casual placements with the opportunity of 
gaining a RSA and a RCG. For further information 
contact Sarah.Cremorna@catalysthospitality.com.au.   

Lifeline Harbour-to-Hawkesbury Suicide 
Alertness Talk 
This 3-hour workshop will be held at Lifeline, 4 Park 
Avenue, Gordon on Wednesday 30th May from 
6.30pm–9.30pm. Entry is $15. To register, contact 
Megan at Lifeline on 9498-8805. 

 
For further information on any of the above please 
contact the careers office. 
Colleen Clarke and Andrew Chisholm,  
Careers Advisers 
 
 

Taekwondo 
Wednesdays 2.45pm 

Wyllie Taekwondo is coming to Killara High, 
come and join our after school class.   
Classes are suited to all levels. If you haven’t done 
Taekwondo before, that’s fine, come along, get fit and 
have some fun.  
Cost:  1st class free, then $110 per term 
Where:  Kerrabee Hall 
When:  Wednesday, 23rd May 2012 
Time:  2.45pm – 3.45pm 
Contact:  Greg Wyllie 0414 373 473 or Natalie Gartner 

9498 3722 
 

1st Lindfield Scouts is holding its 

Monster Garage Sale 
27th May 2012, 8am - 1pm 

1st Lindfield Scout Hall (17 Slade Ave) 
So come down and find a treasure trove of bargains. 

Also, we are asking local families to donate items to 
sell. Collect all the things you no longer need (it’s a 
great excuse to clear out your cupboards) and drop 
them off at the Scout Hall, 17 Slade Avenue, Lindfield. 
Best drop off times: Friday evenings 7-9pm, Saturday 
afternoons 3-5pm. Last day for donations: 26th May 
2012 

We need the following to sell: Books, CDs, video 
games, DVDs, toys, board games, games, puzzles, 
kitchenware, garden tools, collectibles, bric-a-brac etc. 
 No large furniture, rusty bicycles, non-working 
electrical equipment or old whitegoods, computer 
equipment or TVs. 

http://www.nmh.uts.edu.au/discover
mailto:sydney@nd.edu.au
mailto:ict_apprenticeship@finance.gov.au
mailto:Sarah.Cremorna@catalysthospitality.com.au
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KILLARA HIGH SCHOOL 
Order your new entertainment book via our secure online order page at: 

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/2033k26  
Or complete the order form below and return with payment to the school office  

Claire Summers - tim.summers@optusnet.com.au - Ph: 0438 658 223 
    

     Purchaser’s Name: _______________________________________________________________ Phone: __________________________________ 

              Childs Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________________ Class: __________________  
 

     I would like to order:   ________ x Sydney North Entertainment Book/s @ $65 each (GST incl.) = $________ 
________ x Sydney Entertainment Book/s @ $65 each (GST incl.) = $________ 

    ________ x Sydney Greater West Entertainment Book/s @ $65 each (GST incl.) = $________ 
  ________ x Newcastle Entertainment Book/s @ $60 each (GST incl.) = $________ 
  ________ x NSW South Coast Entertainment Book/s @ $55 each (GST incl.) = $________ 
     I will collect the book from the school office    OR      Please send my Book home with my child Total amount = $________ 
    I would like to pay by:   Cash            Visa   Mastercard           Cheque: made payable to Killara High School P&C  
    Credit Card Number:   ___ ___ ___ ___/___ ___ ___ ___/___ ___ ___ ___/___ ___ ___ ___ Expiry Date: __ ___/___ ___ CVV __ __ __ __ 

     Cardholder’s Name: _________________________________________________________ Signature: ______________________________________ 
20% from the sale of every Book contributes to this year’s fundraising for Killara High School – Thank you for supporting us!  

 
 
 
 

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/2033k26
mailto:tim.summers@optusnet.com.au

	The new 2012/13 Entertainment Books are here, and they are a great way to balance the budget for the new financial year!

